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July 1, 2005

Ms. Esther Baker

Director

Dear Esther,

Per you request I am following up on the difficulties The Evergreen State College had the past several months in receiving official “designated institution score reports” from The Educational Testing Service, both for certain Praxis II tests, and for some Praxis I (PPST) exams.  In most cases when we had not received institution score reports by April 15 (our fall 2005 deadline) from applicants to our Master in Teaching, I was able to contact the applicants and they supplied us with a copy of their own “examinee score report. ” We accepted these student copies of reports in order to assist us in making a timely determination of the applicant’s acceptance to our program (not penalizing them for negligence on the part of ETS). In all cases students informed me they had listed Evergreen as an intended recipient when they registered, although Evergreen does not show up on the box of score recipients listed on the reports.

Enclosed are copies of the student reports I was able to identify where Evergreen never received an institution report:

Candice Caitlin
Evergreen received an institution report for the Praxis II test Candice took 6/12/04. We never received institution reports for the tests she took 11/20/04 or 1/8/05. 
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